YOU CAN NEVER HAVE TOO MANY CLAMPS

by George White

Thanks to my English friend Lindsey Smith, I'm a regular reader of the SAM 35 Speaks newsletter of Great Britain, Roger Newman, editor. In the January 2015 issue, there was a clever idea by Mike Parker concerning a way to make inexpensive clamps. Mike modifies standard wooden (plastic ones would probably work, but wood is always more fun to work with). He reverses the spring location providing longer tines. Simple and easy! The photos below were "pinched" from his article



